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TOWN OF PEMBROKE 
APPROVED 

ADVISORY COMMITTEE MINUTES 
 22 JUNE 2021 

 
 
 
Linda Peterson, Chairperson opened the meeting of the Advisory Committee at 6:30PM on 22 June 2021 at the 
Pembroke High School.  Also present were: Stephen Walsh, Tim Landy, Sandra Beaton, John Scholl, Matthew 
Rushing and Matthew Norton 
Absent: Robert Kenney, Kristi Cullinane  
 
Linda said this would be a quick in person meeting prior to the Annual & Special Town Meeting scheduled at 
7:00PM.   
 
 
Upon motion moved by Matthew Rushing and 2nd by Sandra Beaton to approve the meeting minutes of May 27, 
2021 

VOTED1:  To accept the meeting minutes of May 27, 2021, Stephen Walsh, John Scholl, Sandra Beaton, 
Tim Landy, Matthew Rushing and Matthew supported the motion. 
 

Upon motion moved by Sandra Beaton and 2nd by Tim Landy to approve the meeting minutes of June 2, 2021 
 

VOTED2:  To accept the meeting minutes of June 2, 2021, Stephen Walsh, John Scholl, Sandra Beaton, 
Tim Landy, Matthew Rushing and Matthew supported the motion. 

 
 
Linda reminded the committee that the June 30, 2021 meeting has been canceled as Bill Chenard; Town 
Manager will be on vacation.  Instead the next Advisory meeting will be Wednesday, July 14, 2021 at 7:00PM. 
This would like this meeting to be held in person at the Town Hall if possible. 
 
Matthew Norton announced his resignation from the Advisory Committee effective immediately. His appointment 
ended on June 30, 2021.  He is looking at other volunteer opportunities within other areas in town. 
 
Advisory adjourned at 6:35 PM. 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
 
Stephen Walsh, Clerk 


